National Kindness Day!!

Calton Primary School are supporting National Kindness Day,
however it falls on the 17-02-20 this is in half term.

Mrs Mumford has been in contact with some local care homes and
they are happy to receive a picture which you have drawn, maybe a
message to wish the residents a nice day?

This will be a task for you to complete in half term and once
completed hand your pictures in to your class teacher and Mrs
Mumford will collect them.

Also you will all be given a token with 3 Acts of Kindness on, once
you have done something kind then either you or your parent/career
can write on the slip. Bring them back after half term and give them
to your class teacher and they will also be collected in.

By completing your task over half term you will be able to gain space
team points and the space team with the most tokens win the most
points.

A list of Acts of Kindness will be on the school website and schools
Facebook page to help give you some ideas.

Enjoy half term and Remember to Always be kind!!



